
forever.after school program costs...

Your donation 
will help us end 

No child should have to “Pay to Play”

Please donate to our School Solar Power Pledge on



Ending “Pay to Play” Forever.

Dear Community member,

If your school still offers extra programs to your kids, we bet it’s at a steep price. But consider your 
community lucky.
 
By 2020, it’s estimated that 30,000 US schools will no longer offer any after school or extracurricular 
classroom programs at all. This is due to billions in budget cuts everywhere, with no end in sight.

Until Now. Our Solar Power Pledge program creates a long term "solar fund" for our kids while saving the 
environment and you a "pile" of money.        

Why? Our future literally depends on us being good stewards of our environment. Green energy can only go 
so far if we don’t teach our young people the part about being good stewards.  

It’s Simple: Good Kids = Good Adults = Good Stewards
 
1.  They only get to be kids once; they shouldn’t have to “pay to play.”
2.  Our youth’s physical and mental health today affects the quality of their life tomorrow.
3.  These programs teach invaluable "intangible" lessons and life skills that emphasize a little less “me” and  
     a little more “us” that will help make the world a better place to live for all of us.

Our Challenge: Provide this program to 50 Million Family's kids in 98,000 schools. 
We can't do this alone. Even a small one-time donation will help us end “Pay to Play.”
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Contact Your Fundraising Associate Today!


